
 

Glynn Kneebone, President 

Kiwanis Club Kanata-Stittsville 

8 Spindle Way 

Stittsville, ON K2S 1J4 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Kiwanis Club of Kanata-Stittsville Kids for Kids (K4K) Talent Showcase 

The Kiwanis Club of Kanata-Stittsville was newly formed at the beginning of 2018 and is committed to 

providing services to children and youth within our local community.  We also support Kiwanis 

International’s projects to help children in need throughout the world. 

One of our initiatives is to host a Children and Youth Talent Show - the K4K Talent Showcase.  The 

objective is for local Children and Youth to showcase their talent and in doing so raise funds that can be 

used to support children and youth throughout the community. 

After a two-year break due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, we are pleased to announce we will be holding a 

live show this year.  The 2022 K4K Talent Showcase will be held on October 21st, 2022, at the Stittsville 

United Pentecostal Church Auditorium. 

We are seeking children and youth performers to take part in the Talent showcase.  I have attached a 

copy of our Audition Poster which explains what we are seeking and how Acts can be submitted for 

consideration.  Could you please make your students aware of the opportunity and display copies of our 

Audition Poster within the school for their information and consideration? 

Audition Videos must be submitted no later than September 16th, 2022. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Glynn Kneebone 

President 

Kiwanis Club of Kanata-Stittsville  


